
 

THE WRIGHT GROUP UNAFFECTED BY HURRICANE DELTA WEATHER 
 

CROWLEY, La., October 10, 2020 - The Wright Group’s Crowley, La. manufacturing 

facility remains operational despite wind damage and power outages in the local 

area caused by Hurricane Delta. 

Delta, a category 2 hurricane producing winds of 80 – 100 mph sustained locally 

and throughout Southwest Louisiana Friday October 9th, moved through our area during 

the daytime and evening hours.  WG employees who were affected by the storm are 

receiving  assistance from WG management in order to return to work on Monday 

October 12th .   The Crowley facility was not damaged in any way and the main roads 

leading to the facility are open.  TWG has additional manufacturing facilities in Plain City, 

OH and Modesto, CA in the event of emergency. “Our facility will not experience any 

manufacturing delays or shutdowns related to Hurricane Delta” said  

S.L. “Sam” Wright, IV President & CEO. “We want to reassure our customers that they 

can continue to expect superior quality and complete customer support. Our thoughts 

are with our fellow employees, friends, and neighbors as they recover from the storm.” 

The Wright Group is a global supplier of custom nutritional ingredient solutions 

to the functional food and nutritional supplement industries, and is headquartered in 

Lafayette, Louisiana.  For additional information, please visit www.thewrightgroup.net. 
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